
PCATP Chairman Meets Director General RDA to Discuss Collaboration 
and Support for RDA 

 

Islamabad, March 26, 2025 – Ar. Ejaz Ahmed Qadri, Chairman of the Pakistan 
Council of Architects and Town Planners (PCATP), held a meeting with the 
Ms. Kinza Murtaza, Director General of the Rawalpindi Development 
Authority (RDA) at the PCATP head office.  

Ar. Abdullah Khan, Chairman of the Institute of Architects Pakistan (IAP) 
Islamabad Chapter was also present. 

The meeting focused on extending professional support to RDA in addressing 
urban environment and management challenges. Both parties emphasized the 
importance of collaboration in creating a sustainable and livable Rawalpindi. 

To formalize this cooperation, it was agreed to sign a Memorandum of 
Understanding (MoU) between PCATP and RDA, ensuring the utilization of 
PCATP's expertise specifically related to building design, reducing traffic 
congestion and creating public utilities and spaces. 

 



 

 

 


